
 

 

 

Circular No. 7 of the year 2023 regarding  

holiday of the Hijri New Year 1445 

 

To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

extend to you its best regards, wishing you all success, and congratulates you on 

the occasion of the Hijri New Year 1445, may Allah bless you with many more 

years of goodness and blessings.  

Based on the decision of the Council of Ministers regarding the approved official 

holidays agenda for the government and private sectors in the UAE for the year 

2023, FAHR is pleased to announce to all ministries and federal entities that the 

holiday of the Hijri New Year will be on Friday, 21 July 2023. 

On this occasion, we pray that Allah bless the UAE leadership, its government 

and people, as well as the Arab and Islamic nations, and grand them health and 

wellbeing. 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on July 12, 2023 

 


